
FRIDAY, AUGUST 30, 2024 
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NO SCHOOL - LABOR DAY! 

NO SCHOOL - LABOR DAY 

8:10 - All-School Mass (no preschool) 

9:15 - Parent Coffee (after mass, in Parish Center) 

2:15-3:30 - Children’s Choir Practice (Church) 

 

5:30 - NDA Soccer Gradeschool Night 

Cheese Bites, Marinara Sauce, 

Seasoned Broccoli, Garden Salads, 

Applesauce, Orange Slices, Juice, Milk  

Mini Cinnamon Rolls OR Egg Omelet, 

with Cheese Potato Wedges, 

Veggie Boats & Dip, Pineapple, 

Strawberry Cups, Juice, Milk  

Chili Spaghetti, Shredded Cheese, 

Onions, Oyster Crackers, 

Glazed Carrots, Garden Salad, 

Mandarin Oranges, Apples, Juice, Milk  

Chicken Nuggets, Dinner Roll, 

Mashed Potatoes & Gravy, 

Green Beans, Pears, Grapes, Juice, Milk  

http://school.bssky.org/calendar.aspx
http://school.bssky.org/cafeteria.aspx
http://www.bssboosters.com/
https://app.sycamoreschool.com/index.php?schoolid=2610
https://www.artsonia.com/schools/school.asp?id=139726


Dear Families and Friends, 

Wow! What a Pep Rally! That was my first Pep Rally at Blessed Sacrament, and I understand that was the case for many 
of our students as well. Thank you to Mrs. Hudepohl and her Hype Squad for a tremendous job! We all loved seeing the 
students so excited, even the junior high students. Thank you to our teachers who were willing participants in the fun, 
and for thinking that noise canceling headphones might make it more fun for some students. 

The actual Color Run is on Friday, September 20th (rain date Monday, Sept 23). More information will be shared 
as we get closer to the event. Each grade has been paired up with some of our specialists/office workers and 
Blees Center employees as is fitting for our “We Are One” theme this year! Who Dey, Mr. Redlegs, and the Chick-Fil-a 
cow were memorable participants in our special day. I’m guessing I’m not the only one who went to Chick-Fil-a 
last night for dinner! 

Next Friday, September 6th, is our first All School Mass at 8:15 a.m. We will be singing the Circle Song after mass, 
and then Parents Club is hosting a Parent Coffee in the Parish Center. Please remember that the doors will be locked 
at 8:15, so if you’re running late, you’ll need to come to the office to be let into church. 

Cheerfully in Christ, 

Mrs. Aideen Briggs 
Principal, Blessed Sacrament School 

 
“I pray not only for them, but also for those who will believe in me through their word, 
so that they may all be one, as you, Father, are in me and I in you, that they also may be in us, 
that the world may believe that you sent me.” 

-John 17: 20 - 23  

A NOTE FROM YOUR ADMINISTRATION 

 

 MAP Testing begins next Wednesday, September 4 

 If you would like to volunteer at school, please follow the directions on VIRTUS: www.virtusonline.org  

PARISH FINANCE COUNCIL INFO NKY HEALTH DEPT. NOTICE 

AMENDMENT TWO INFO COLOR RUN POWDER SAFETY INFO 

http://www.virtusonline.org
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/BSS-2024-2025-Curriculum-Night-Ask-Flyer.pdf
https://nkyhealth.org/54439-2/
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/doc00100720240820122821.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/IS-COLOR-POWDER-SAFE.pdf


THUMBS UP! 



Rebecca Heringhaus & Brigid Brown 
Co-Presidents 

Abi Haggerty 
Vice President 

Brittany Lawrence & Sara Meagher  
Co-Treasurers 

Connie Polly 
Teacher Appreciation Coordinator 

Lauren Graden 
Student Appreciation Coordinator 

Ashley Witzgall 
Parent Appreciation Coordinator 

Jenna Burger & Megan Kapcar 
Spirit Nights 

September 6 
First All School Mass (no preschool) 

with Parent Coffee 
immediately following 

September 17th: 5:00 - 9:00 pm 
Chipotle Spirit Night 

(Buttermilk Pike location only) 

September 23: 6:00pm 
GLC and Room Parent Meeting 

October 18 
Grandparent’s Day 

October 25 
Ladies Fall Event “Sparkle & Shine” 

October 31 
Classroom Halloween Parties 

PARENT CLUB DUES 

Please remember to pay your Parent Club dues! 

 
 $40/one student 

 $25/second student 

 $10/each additional student 

 Family Maximum - $85 

THANK YOU  to all who filled out the volunteer sheet 

and offering us your time! We had a record number of 

people fill them out which shows just how much we all 

want to be a part of the school family. 

If you offered to help for any of the various events, you 

will hear from the chair as the planning time approaches. 

Congratulations to all of our Grade Level Coordinators 

(GLCs) and Room Parents. Please remember to mark 

your calendar for the September 23rd meeting @ 

6:00pm to learn about all the things room parents and 

GLCs need to know! 

CLICK TO PAY DUES 

GRAND RAFFLE TICKETS 

Grand raffle tickets for our Ladies Fall Event came home this week 

with your youngest child. Thank you for helping kick off this event! If 

you need additional tickets, please reach out and let us know.  

CLICK HERE TO ORDER 

LAROSA’S BUDDY CARDS 

https://checkout.square.site/buy/OQT2W4RJRLM7YRPACSHXLHOO
https://checkout.square.site/buy/YYW74X4EA2WH73JVTHODFD7V


https://pledgestar.com/BSS/downloadapp.html 

https://pledgestar.com/BSS 

The Color Run fun has officially kicked off! Don't forget to scan the QR code to sign up and join in on the excitement. 

Sending an email from your child to potential supporters of BSS is incredibly simple with Pledgestar. Just input possible donors emails 

and/or phone numbers, and the request will be sent out in no time! Once your student is registered on the app, they'll receive vibrant 

sunglasses to wear during the run. For every $50 raised, students will earn a ticket to the candy cart, which will start making rounds 

next Friday, September 6th - an event they won't want to miss! Additionally, for every $100 raised or every 10 pledge requests sent on 

Pledge Star, students will earn a raffle ticket for the grand prize. There will be 3 students drawn for the grand prizes! The grand prizes include 

a three-hour party at Griffin Elite Gym for 20 guests, OR an Apple iPad, OR $300 cash! 

This weekend is the perfect time to spread the word about the Color Run with family, friends, and neighbors. Let's get ready to have a blast!  

https://pledgestar.com/BSS/downloadapp.html
https://pledgestar.com/BSS


- Click the images on this page to enlarge 

- Are you interested in joining 

   the Boosters? Please email us at 

   bssboosters@gmail.com 

Follow us on Facebook! 

https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/thumbnail_F5466724-7CB4-4163-871E-0D1DD2C0076B.png
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Registration083024.png
mailto:bssboosters@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100057245838573






YOU are invited to join Becoming Provider - a small group for husbands and fathers. 
Do you ever wonder if you have what it takes to lead in your family? Join with other 
men to become a courageous leader for your family and in your workplace. We meet 
twice a month between October and March at Blessed Sacrament. 
 
Contact Jennifer Summe @ jsumme@bscky.org for more information. 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY OF THE WORD RESUMES SEPTEMBER 1, 2024.  
This program is an engaging and age-appropriate way for children, ages 5-9, 
to experience the joy of knowing God through his Word.  CLW enables kids to 
enter dialogue with the Scriptures, explore their faith, and learn Catholic values 
while making meaningful connections with the readings of the day.  Breaking 
open each reading helps kids begin to attune their ears and hearts to how God 
speaks to us through the Bible.  Through CLW, we help fulfill the words of the 
Good Shepherd: “The sheep follow him because they know his voice.”  
 
Our parish offers Children’s Liturgy of the Word in conjunction with the 9:00 
a.m. Sunday mass.  After the opening rites, the children are invited to go 
downstairs for CLW.  They return to their families during the offertory.  
Faith-filled adults help lead the Children’s Liturgy of the Word. 
 
For more information, contact Jennifer Summe, Jsumme@bscky.org or 859-
331-4302 ex 122. 
 

“Let the little children come to me, and do not hinder them, for the kingdom of 
heaven belongs to such as these.”  Mt 19:14 

By popular demand, Coffee and Donuts is BACK! 

Join your fellow parishioners for a sweet treat 
after the 9:00 and 11:00 masses beginning 
September 8. 

Please scan the QR code to volunteer! 

https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Reigning-in-Life-Flyer-QR-scaled.jpg
mailto:jsumme@bscky.org


 

Blessed Sacrament School    2407 Dixie Highway, Fort Mitchell, Kentucky 41017  

bssky.org    Diocese of Covington 

A National Blue Ribbon School of Excellence    1994, 2007, 2015, 2021 

 

The mission of Blessed Sacrament School 

is to spiritually, academically, and personally develop active Catholics 

using the Gospel teachings of Jesus Christ.  

If you would like to submit an article or flyer to our weekly newsletter, please send information to Annie Ernst at annernst@bssky.org. 

All information MUST be submitted by 12:00 pm on THURSDAY to be printed in that week’s newsletter. 

(Submissions made after the deadline will run in the following week’s newsletter.) 

  CHECK US OUT ON SOCIAL MEDIA 

QUICK LINKS 

VIRTUS TRAINING 

THAT MAN IS YOU 

WALKING WITH PURPOSE 

CHALLENGE CLUB ‘24-’25 

CONQUEST 

COMPASSION FOR THE 

COMMON GOOD  EVENT 

ISM STRINGS LESSONS 

CHILDREN’S CHOIR 

MASS OF BELONGING 

https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/reg_list2.cfm?theme=0
https://www.facebook.com/BSSKY
https://www.instagram.com/bss_ky/
https://twitter.com/BSS_KY
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/TMIY_Fall2024-scaled.jpg
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/WWP-scaled.jpg
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/challengeclub-scaled.jpg
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Conquest-NKY-Flyer-2024-to-2025.png
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Flyer-wSchedule.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Flyer-wSchedule.pdf
https://immanuel-nky.org/ministries/schoolofmusic
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/BSS-Choir-.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Mass-Flyer-for-Family-Folders-Sept-12-2-1-scaled.jpg

